
 
October 19, 2022 
 
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
RFP 109-2022 – Janitorial Services for Town Buildings and Parks Restrooms 
 
To All Interested Parties, 
 
Thank you for submitting your response to RFP 109-2022, Janitorial Services for 
Town Buildings and Parks Restrooms, dated October 13, 2022. The Town 
received six responses total, with three submittals being fully responsive and 
responsible bids.   
 
After careful review, the evaluation committee ranked the three proposals. The 
highest-ranked contractor was Image Janitorial Services, Inc. 
 
The evaluation scores were as follows: 
 
1. Image Janitorial Services, Inc., received a score of 94 
2. Professional Cleaning Services Corp (PCS) received a score of 84 
3. Amer-Plus Janitorial Services, Inc., received a score of 83 
 
The following Offerors’ submittals were not fully responsive: 
 
1. Estrellita, Inc. d/b/a Anago of South Florida 
2. A-Rostant & Son’s Janitorial Service 
3. Crystal Building Maintenance 
 
Attached to this notice is a complete bid tabulation, with a responsiveness 
checklist for the bids received. Accordingly, we announce our intent to award a 
contract to: 
 
Image Janitorial Services, Inc. 
1750 N, Florida Mango Rd, Suite 103 
West Palm Beach, FL 33409 
 
Award will be made during an upcoming Regular Town Commission Meeting. 
We would like to thank each vendor for their time and effort in preparing a 
response to this solicitation. We appreciate your interest in doing business with 
the Town of Lake Park. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
ROBERTO F. TRAVIESO, MPA 
Director of Public Works 
 
ATTACHED – Bid Tabulation for RFP 109-2022   
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